
4 August 2023

John Marc Fernandez
Mabalacat City College

Jolina A. Dimatulac
Mabalacat City College

Dear Mr. Fernandez and Ms. Dimatulac,

Congratulations!

We are pleased to inform you that based on your submitted abstract, your paper titled Food Security and
Food Culture: Resilience and Adaptability of Porac Residence in the Face of Natural Disasters, has been

ACCEPTED for presentation in the upcoming 10th Malikhaing Guro International Conference Caravan on
Culture-Based Education which will be held on September 9, 16, & 23, 2023.

For further enhancement of your paper presentation, we recommend the following:

1. Complete the contents of the abstract, please provide details on the manifestations of resilience

and self reliance

2. To help the audience/readers appreciate the specific focus of the paper, the following title is

suggested: SUBSISTENCE STRATEGIES OF PORAC RESIDENTS IN THE AFTERMATH OF MOUNT

PINATUBO ERUPTION (1991-1995)

Kindly submit the revised version of your abstract on or before August 8, 2023.

All presenters are required to register online using this link: https://forms.gle/jav9aCKu3AZaNHnp6 no later

than August 31, 2023 to be included as official participants of the conference. Please take note that the

CONFERENCE REGISTRATION FEE IS WAIVED FOR ONLY ONE (1) AUTHOR.

The conference secretariat will contact you for further details about the conference, other requirements to

submit, and instructions about your presentation. If you have any queries or concerns, feel free to email us

at malikhaingguro@gmail.com.

\We are looking forward to meeting you at the conference.

Sincerely,

Ricamela S. Palis
Head Convenor, 10th Malikhaing Guro International Conference

Chair, ARTIST Inc.
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